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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

There is presently no water at Mount Kuring-gai Public School due to a Sydney Water issue. 
Students were sent home this morning. 

The issue relates to a burst water main. The estimated time for resolution is 10 pm Friday 20 
June according to the Sydney Water website, at the time this notification was written. Please 
continue checking the Sydney Water website for updates on resolution.  

In the meantime, bottled water has been delivered to school, and portable toilets are on 
standby, for any students and staff remaining. Hand sanitiser will be placed in the bathrooms 
for handwashing.  

We will keep the community updated. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities.  

Thank you for your understanding. 
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